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Below is information for upcoming activities at SHUP: 

Sunday, May 15, 2022 

8:30 am - Adult Sunday School: This class will meet using Zoom.  If you would 

like to learn more, please email Pastor Laura at revlaurastrauss@gmail.com.   

The Zoom link for the class, it is: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81149258127?pwd=YUNrRTVDQU4yNkloOVpiYWV

XcGlFZz09 

10:15 am - Sunday Worship:  We will hold our worship service in the Sanctuary. 

If you are unable to join us in person, a video of the service can be found on our 

YouTube channel: 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCeEpiQYSD_9My9tb5GEhVRA  

You can get a copy of the bulletin for this service by visiting our website 

www.shupchurch.org.  

During Worship - Children’s Church: All children ages 3 through 2nd grade are 

invited to attend Children’s Church! 

 

Monday, May 16, 2022 

Italian Pilgrimage: Pastor Laura leaves today for the Italian Pilgrimage.  Please 

contact Bev Knasko at (412)561-7154 with a pastoral emergency outside of office 

hours. (Pastor Laura will be away through May 26th). 

12:45 pm - Findley Hall Bible Study: The Findley Hall Bible will begin their 3-

week study of “Drive Thru History.”  The classes will be based on videos that you 

can watch before class on Study Gateway at: Study Gateway | Video Bible Studies 

On Demand 

If you would like to learn more about this study, please contact Evelyn Lape at 

heyeve7@verizon.net.   
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Tuesday, May 17, 2022 

1:00 pm - Wilson Hall Bible Study: The Wilson Hall Bible study class will 

resume today with their study of the Book of Psalms. 

7:30 pm - Chancel Choir Practice: The choir will have practice in the music 

room. 

 

Wednesday, May 18, 2022  

4:30 pm - Kid’s Club: All children in K-5th grade are invited to join Taylor Strang 

for Kid’s Club.  If you would like to learn more, please contact Taylor at: 

youthandfamilyshup@gmail.com.  

7:00 pm - Tai Chi: Certified Tai Chi Instructor, Gurney Bolster will continue 

offering Tai Chi classes in Crystal Hall.  If you did not sign up for the whole 

session, you can pay $15 for one class.  Please contact Gurney at 

gurney.bolster@gmail.com to learn more. 
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